
To: Parents and Guardians 

From: Ruthann Goguen, Superintendent 

Re:  Weekly Updates 

Date:  November 10. 2017 

 

Thank you to all our Veterans who have served our country.   

Thank you to all the parents and guardians who joined me for the roundtable discussions at each of 

the schools.  The forums were very informative and helpful in learning more about what parents want to 

see in the Webster Public Schools.  I have attached a brief survey for parents and ask that you take a few 

moments to share your ideas. https://goo.gl/forms/woFBKMoBbTyx4fcg1 

 

Come cheer us on!!! 

1.  The Cheerleaders compete in Regionals on Sunday November 12th @ noon at Shephard Hill.   

2. The BHS Girls and Boys Cross Country compete in Division 2 districts at Gardner Golf Course on 

Saturday November 11th @ 12:30. 

3. The BHS Indians play Nashoba Valley Tech in Division 8 District Finals on Saturday November 

11th @ 11:00 @ Foley Stadium in Worcester. 

4. Congrat’s to all our Fall Athletes and coaches at both BHS and WMS for a great season! 

 

Save the DATES: 

1. Parent teacher conferences November 15th in the evening and November 16th during the half 

day.  We hope many parents use this opportunity to meet with teachers and staff.  

2. Bartlett Drama Presents The Wizard of Oz! 7:00 p.m. on November 17th and 

18th at the BHS Auditorium.  Tickets pre-purchased $7  and At the Door - $10  

 

Great things are happening in Webster…..across the district….. 

1. BHS FAFSA DAY was a huge success. Over 49 families came and 22 students submitted 

their FAFSA forms for college!   

2. BHS daily announcements can now be seen on the Bartlett High School webpage. 

 

 

 

https://goo.gl/forms/woFBKMoBbTyx4fcg1


PAE 4th grade students organized donations to the Webster- Dudley Food Share.

 



The WMS Student Council are organizing Operation Care Package for troops overseas.

 



BHS Student Council @ the Fall Conference

 



WMS Teachers, Administrators, District Administrators and the DSAC Team working on 

analyzing the results of the Turnaround Site Visit.

 
 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Ruthann Goguen 


